



LANGHAM VILLAGE SCHOOL

Langham Village School Friends



Newsletter - March 2023



FUNDRAISING

All of the funds raised by the Friends are donated to the School to invest in equipment, facilities, school trips, and activities for the children.

In recent months the money raised at events has enabled the friends to :

- contribute £1000 towards books for the school
- pay for the running of the school photocopier
- pay for the transport for school trips to Norwich Castle, the Wells RNLI museum / station, Gressenhall
- pay for the skipping workshop

The events organised by the Friends, and the funds raised, make a significant positive difference to the experience of the children at the school, and are vital at a time when school budgets are stretched. PLEASE continue to support the Friends events.

Don't forget to sign up to **easyfundraising.org.uk** (and set up the Donation Reminder) - every time you shop online your favourite brands will donate to the school, at no extra cost to you!

JOIN THE FRIENDS

We would love more parents and carers to join the Friends. The Friends are very friendly and anyone is welcome to join in.

We are starting to hold regular meetings – they are informal, and all ideas, thoughts, help and input are welcome.

Email friendslvs@gmail.com if you would like to get involved or share any ideas.

EASTER EGG-STRAVAGANZA! THURSDAY 30TH MARCH AFTER SCHOOL - 3.15PM - 4.30PM

Don't forget the Easter Egg-Stravaganza! There will be an Easter Egg Hunt for the children with a chocolatey prize! Voluntary donations are welcome.

We will also hold a cake sale, and tea /coffee and soft drinks will be on sale.

All cake donations are very welcome - please just drop off to the school office on Thursday morning. HAPPY EASTER!

